
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 18 January 2018 3:55 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 

Cc: AMOD; Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com; 'Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com'; Zach Duncalfe; Brent 
Ferguson 

Subject: RE: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award  

 

Dear Associate to Deputy President Hamilton 

I am writing to respectfully request an extension on the deadline for submissions and material in 

reply from the AMWU, which are due tomorrow 19 January 2018. 

Due to a couple of matters coming up over the past week and  the limited availability of witnesses I 

am unable to finalise and lodge all of the materials by tomorrow and will require until Wednesday 24 

January 2018 to finalise the additional witness statements. 

The AMWU intends to lodge two further witness statements and the outline of submissions in reply.   

I have spoken to Mr Rogers of Ashurst representing Babcock about the proposed extension and I 

understand they do not oppose the extension. 

I understand the AiGroup have not lodged any submissions and are not intending to be involved in 

the proceedings further. 

Regards 

Michael 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Senior Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1500 | f. +61 2 9897 9275  
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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